St. Veronica Athletic Boosters Meeting – 12/1/20

Attendees: Laura Hannah, Andy Eiser, Rob Buehner, Aaron Heller, Angie Ford, Doug McClure, Brian Polark, David Franta

Rob Buehner and Angie Ford – Boys & Girls ADs

- All uniforms have been handed out
- Missing one liability form and working with the coach
- We have a number of postponed games because other parishes have cancelled games this first weekend
 - The league website says that the parish that cancelled is responsible for rescheduling
 - Coaches will likely will need to collaborate between the 2 teams; will need to make sure the league knows about rescheduled games because we need refs
 - Doug will make sure the gym schedule is current
 - o Rob will help take the lead in facilitating with the coaches
- Cross country uniform collection all collected except 1, working with Reckman to get those turned in
- Most volleyball uniforms have been collected. Volleyballs have been turned in and put back in basement
- Hoopsters we cancelled the first session, and the league has scheduled games on 12/12 during Hoopsters time slot
 - Working to try to make up time the times

Andy Eiser - President

- Gym Monitors have been identified for each team and email has been sent out with responsibilities
- Booster members will be at each game for the first 2 weeks
- Hard close we will be sanitizing the bleachers
 - Spray door handles and bleacher seats
 - The sprayer is in the janitorial closet in hallway
- The heat was not working at Comboni today Andy will follow up with contact
- We do have a landscape company that is contracted to clear the parking lots if there is bad weather, Booster opener will need to salt side walks
- Light apps currently not working, but Andy will be leaving the gym teacher door open to access the light panel will need to close that door at hard close

Doug McClure - VP

- Team pictures are going well so far
- Post picture link on the Facebook page
- We'll also put the link to the gym calendar on the Booster website
- Spirit Wear Justin Larbis said they are working diligently to get the orders completed and they will be distributed through the school

Laura Hannah – Recording Secretary

• New signs are available – need to bring up by Wed or Thur

Aaron Heller - Concessions

- Sanitizing supplies are good
- Will have to be flexible with the opens/closes and pay attention to schedule changes
- Need to make sure we're reminding teams when they have opens/closes

David Franta – Corresponding Secretary

No updates

Matt McConnell - Treasurer

- All ref fees have been distributed to coaches
- Still following up on one cross country meet that was cancelled to get refund